History Colorado

Sarah Itz
JDS Hydro Consultants
5540 Tech Center Dr. Ste. 100 Colorado Springs CO 80919

May 6, 2022

Re: Triview Northern Delivery System 1041 Env. Doc. (updated April 2022)
File Search No. 24629

At your request, the Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation has conducted a search of the Colorado Inventory
of Cultural Resources based on your specified search criteria (within 500ft of the line shown in the provided shapefile),
located in the following areas:

PM T R S
6th 11S 66W 20, 21, 28, 29, 33
6th 125 66W 3,4

0 sites and 2 surveys were located in the search area(s).

If any site, district, building, structure, object, or survey area was identified within the search area, a spreadsheet of
detailed information* accompanies this letter. Our records may not represent all cultural resources in Colorado, nor can
they be considered comprehensive, as most of the state has not been surveyed for cultural resources. There is the
possibility that as yet unidentified cultural resources exist within the proposed impact area.

This letter is not considered formal consultation under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (36 CFR 800)
or the Colorado Register of Historic Places (CRS 24-80.1). In the event that there is federal or state agency involvement,
please note that it is the responsibility of the agencies to meet the requirements of these regulations.

We look forward to consulting with you regarding the effect of the proposed project on significant cultural resources in
accordance with the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation regulations titled “Protection of Historic Properties” or
the Colorado Register of Historic Places, as applicable (http://www.historycolorado.org/consultation-guidance).

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation at (303) 866-3392. Thank
you for your interest in Colorado's cultural heritage.

Dawn DiPrince
State Historic Preservation Officer

*Information regarding significant archaeological resources is excluded from the Freedom of Information Act. As such,
legal locations of these resources must not be included in documents for public distribution.



